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Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home took part in celebrating Burns Night on Wednesday 25 January.

Our celebrations started off with a photoshoot, when our residents dressed up in a Balmoral cap and played the bagpipes no less!

We then held a quiz about Scotland and some of our residents sampled some haggis.

Happy Burns Night!

 

 


